
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To:  Christine Gallagher, Town Clerk 

 

From:  Rosalie McKenney, Land Use Administrative Assistant 

 

Date:    10/6/16 

 

Re: Notice of Meeting Date Change 

  

Because of elections, Veteran’s Day and Thanksgiving, the East Granby Planning & 

Zoning Commission is cancelling their regularly scheduled meeting date of Tuesday 

11/08/16. There will be no meetings in November. If an additional meeting date is 

needed, the Commission will meet on Tuesday 10/25/16 at 7:00 p.m. in the Town Hall 

Hearing Room.  

 

 

 

 

Cc: Board of Selectmen 

        

       


